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Mr. President,
My delegation would like to thank the delegation of Bolivia led by Minister of Justice for the presentation of its 2nd national report on UPR.
We appreciate the significant strides made by Bolivia for the promotion and protection of human rights in the last 4 years. It is indeed encouraging to note that Bolivia has implemented majority of the recommendations received during the 1st cycle of the UPR. 
In this regard, we welcome the passage of a number of laws which have further strengthened the promotion and protection of human rights in the country. It is commendable that Bolivia has been able to meet first MDG relating to extreme poverty which has an adverse impact on the enjoyment of human rights. It is also encouraging to note that through a wide range of policy measures Bolivia has been able to improve access to education, health, basic services, food, housing, among others. 
In conclusion, my delegation would like to recommend to Bolivia:
1. To continue its efforts to provide greater access to education and employment; and 
2. To continue its efforts to achieve gender equality and tackle discrimination against women in law and practice.
I thank you.
